
Print Page

OPINION > LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Guidance through the health care law
Published: Friday, October 4, 2013 6:06 AM CDT

Dear Editor,

Thank you for your coverage on Medicaid expansion (Sept. 27). I would like to add that Tri-County 
Health Network has local bi-lingual enrollment navigators to help determine Medicaid/CHP+ eligibility 
and offer assistance in completing and filing applications. Also, as you noted in your Affordable Care 
Act article, we have certified health coverage guides to help individuals and small businesses navigate 
connectforhealthCO.com.

Anyone needing more information or assistance or would like us to deliver a presentation to your 
group, call us at 970-708-7096 — we are here to help!

Sincerely,

Stacey Wright

Programs Manager

Tri-County Health Network
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